
We are Blessed! 

Through the generosity and kindness of one of our school families, the East stairwell in the school has been 
painted! On April 5th,Ulices Munoz of CertaPro Painters wanted to help St. Agnes by offering to have 

his team paint the stairwell which goes from Kemp all the way up to the middle school wing at no cost to 
us! He was also able to receive a donation from Sherwin-Williams of 30 gallons of paint to make this   

project happen. Ulices explained that this was likely a $10,000+ project. 

Thank you Ulices, your CertaPro Painters team, and Sherwin-Williams for this 

generous donation to help brighten our campus! 


